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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone: 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ;  
 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER 5th  JULY 2024 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    

 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

96.53% 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

95.65% 

DIARY DATES 
Sunday 7th July, Summer Fair at Heslerton Sports field 
Monday 8th July, Play Week for all children.  
Friday 12th July, Play performances 1.30pm and 6pm 
involving the whole school. Please see the letter sent 
home last week for tickets and costume information. 
Monday 15th July, Sports Day 1:30pm and picnic. 
Wednesday 17th July, Y6 Crucial Crew visit am. 

• Reserve Sports afternoon.  

• Pop library team to return to collect any 
outstanding books. 

Thursday 18th July, Leavers Day – see separate box 
Friday 19th July, Last day of term 
 
These are some of the dates we know. There may be 
changes so please check the school website and Dojo for 
details. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  

BADGER WOOD 
 

87.21% 
 

TEMPORARY TATTOOS LEAVERS DAY 
Year 6 pupils have chosen activities for their Leavers 
Celebration Day on Thursday 18th July. This will 
include the whole school in all activities. During 
Leavers Day a temporary tattoo will be offered to all 
children in school. Please let the school office know 
by Friday 12th July if you do not wish your child to 
have one. Many thanks. 
 

REMINDER SUMMER FAIR 
Summer Fair this Sunday 7th July. Please see poster 
for full details. 

KEMBLE UPRIGHT PIANO 
We have an unused piano in school, free to a good 
home. This will need to be collected from school. 
Please contact the school office if interested. 

BOOK BAGS 
Red book bags, embroidered with the school logo, 
are available for £8. Please request through the 
school office and pay via ParentPay. 

SCHOOL PLAY 
Our whole school play will be premiere on Friday 
12th July, performances at 1:30pm and 6pm (children 
to arrive as 5.45pm please).  
All children will need a Summer outfit in a named 
bag on Monday please. 
Refreshments will be served by the Friends at the 
performances, please bring cash as required. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

SENT HOME 

• Annual school reports 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
We will put a notification on DOJO when the after-
school club bookings for the Autumn term go live 
on ParentPay. 
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DRUMMING CLUB 
There will be a Drumming Club at West Heslerton CE 
School next half term in Autumn for 7 weeks for pupils in 
Reception, Years 1 & 2. 
The club will be run by Stephen Joseph Theatre and will 

be free of charge.  

This will take place from 3.30pm – 4.30pm from Tuesday 

10th September to Tuesday 22nd October 2024 inclusive. 

Numbers are limited therefore, places will be on a first 

come, first served basis.  

This club is accredited by the Children’s University. 

This club is funded by school sports funding. Should your 

child decide not to continue, please let us know. Places 

are limited. 

Should your child wish to join this club, please block 

book the sessions on ParentPay. We will put a 

notification on DOJO when this club goes live. 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
All children in school had their class photos taken 
recently. These are available to view and order online at 
ordermyphotos.co.uk. For child protection purposes, 
codes allow access to each photo. Please see recent 
Dojo messages for the code for your child's class and 
group photos. Orders will be sent to school to avoid 
postage charges should you wish. Please order these 
promptly if you wish to have delivery before the end of 
term. 
 
 

 

POP UP LIBRARY 
We have had the last pop up library this school 
year. Some library books are still outstanding. 
Library staff will return on Wednesday 17th July for 
a final collection. If not in school, parents will need 
to return outstanding books to any NYC library. 
Many thanks. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Please consider what after school club bookings are 
needed on Monday 15th July with regards to Sports 
Day. Sessions must be cancelled 48 hours ahead so 
that a fee is not incurred. 
 

SPORTS DAY MONDAY 15th JULY 
All children will be involved in our whole school 
sports day afternoon on Monday 15th July at 
1:30pm. Parents and families are very welcome to 
come along and enjoy the atmosphere and the 
sporting achievements of all pupils. Refreshments 
can be purchased from the Friends of School stall.  
 
Please bring loose change, sun cream and sunhat 
and blankets or chairs to sit on. See you there!  
(Reserve date is Wednesday 17th July in case of 
unpredictable British weather!) 
 
For those who would wish to stay for a little while 
afterwards, please bring a snack or drinks for a 
picnic on the field. All welcome. 

GYMNASTICS CLUB 
There will be a Gymnastics Club at West Heslerton 
CE School next half term in Autumn for 7 weeks for 
pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6. 
The club will be run by Harry Sheader Sports School, 

funded by school sports funding, free of charge to 

children.  

This will take place from 3.30pm – 4.30pm from 

Monday 9th September to Monday 21st October 

2024 inclusive. Numbers are limited therefore, 

places will be on a first come, first served basis.  

This club is accredited by the Children’s University. 

Should your child decide not to continue, please let 

us know. Places are limited. 

Should your child wish to join this club, please block 

book the sessions on ParentPay. We will put a 

notification on DOJO when this club goes live. 
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